

FRANKLINVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL - FOOD SERVICES

32 NORTH MAIN STREET ♦ FRANKLINVILLE, NEW YORK 14737OFFICE TELEPHONE: (716) 676-8017 **♦** OFFICE FAX: (716) 676-8098

FOOD SERVICE MANAGER – LISA HOLLIDAY

BUSINESS EXECUTIVE - DONNA HOWARD

Dear Parents and Students,

The Foodservice Department at Franklinville Central School recently purchased a new Point of Sale (POS) system for the cafeteria. This new system will assist us in increasing the level of service we provide, as well as generate accurate school meal counts. We are currently preparing to implement this new system in our district beginning the week of February 12, 2024.

For cafeteria purchases, students will continue to use their current ID number or Student ID card. Please note that serving lines may be slower for the first couple of days with the new POS system, but as the staff and students familiarize themselves with the system the lines should move much more quickly.

For parents/guardians that use MySchoolBucks, you may deposit money up until Februrary 8, 2024. The system will be down for maintenance during the transition time and should be back up and running by February 14, 2024. Cash and check payments will also still be accepted.

Any remaining funds on your student's meal account will be carried over to the new system. Please note that if your student's meal account runs out of funds, our district does not allow a negative balance.

If you have any questions please our Foodservice Department at (716) 676-8017 and we will be glad to assist you.

Sincerely, Lisa Holliday Food Service Manager